
SB 14 SUMMARY PLANS DUE SEPTEMBER 1, 2011, FOR THE 2010 
REPORTING YEAR 

Did you generate over 12,000 kilograms of hazardous waste or 12 kilograms 
of extremely hazardous waste in 2010?   If ‘yes’, you might be required to 
prepare SB14 documents by September 1, 2011.  

San Bernardino County Fire Department, Hazardous Materials Division is distributing 
compliance information from the State Department of Toxic Substances Control 
(DTSC) regarding Senate Bill 14.  Senate Bill 14 is the Hazardous Waste Source 
Reduction and Management Review Act of 1989. SB 14 requires certain hazardous 
waste generators to consider source reduction as the preferred method of managing 
hazardous waste.  Source reduction also provides the best protection for public 
health and the environment.  2010 is the new reporting year, and the Summary 
Progress Report (SPR) is due to the State DTSC by September 1, 2011.    

Information about the SB 14 requirement is available at: 
http://www.dtsc.ca.gov/PollutionPrevention/SB14/SB14_Intro.cfm  

If you have questions, please contact the State DTSC Office of Pollution Prevention 
and Green Technology at (916) 322-2822 or e-mail at sb14@dtsc.ca.gov 
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